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NATRE are committed to supporting SACREs, schools, local authorities and Academy Trusts in monitoring provision for RE. This data has been provided by schools to the 
DFE. The DfE have confirmed that you are free to publish the data for your LA in your annual report if you choose to do so. As you know from previous discussions about 
this data, errors are sometimes made by the school inputting the data, especially if the subject is called something else such as PRE or Worldviews. For this reason we have 
included the philosophy data again this year and schools need to be encouraged to report their RE data accurately under the name Religious education. Also please note 
that schools where the data is recorded as a z have reported their teaching hours for other subjects, but have not reported RE. It should not be assumed that these schools 
teach or do not teach RE, but a conversation with them would be useful. 

 


